
Registrations opening soon.   All information will be
on the hui website: www.nzno.org.nz/hui or email:
hui@nzno.org.nz for any queries

SAVE THE DATE
Indigenous Nurses Aotearoa

Conference and 
Hui-ā-tau 2021

Friday, 13 August and Saturday , 14
August 2021

Venue and Location to be confirmed
 


